
The Swampscott Contributory Retirement System is conducting a search for a custodial 

bank under the guidance of their investment consultant Greg McNeillie. The fund has 

approximately $80 million in assets distributed across 10 commingled funds.  

Respondents need to be familiar with Massachusetts public funds and must be able to 

produce required PERAC reports.  All proposals will be evaluated by the investment 

consultant and recommendations will be made to the client.  The final decision will be 

made by the Trustees. 

The RFP for this search can be found at www.dahab.com/searches.  The due date for 

the proposal is November 3, 2023 at 12:00 PM ET.  If you have any questions please 

contact Kevin Condy at Dahab Associates, at 631.665.6181 or kcondy@dahab.com. 

 

 

 

 


